
Watab Township  

Road Construction Site Visit 

June 20, 2019 – 9am 

Present: Supervisors Julie Johnson & Steve Wollak & Todd Waytashek, Lloyd Erdmann – Road 

Construction Inspector, Nick Anderson – Township Engineer, Brian Erdmann – Rice Contracting. 

 

Construction Notes: 

No site visit on 85
th

 Street NW.  Rice Contracting is solely working on Frost Road. 

Supervisors, Lloyd Erdmann, Brian Erdmann – Rice Contracting and Nick Anderson, Township Engineer 

met on the west end of Frost Road by the River Road. 

Frost Road nearing completion of road work.  Aprons from Frost Road to the River Road (Cty Road 55) to 

be field designed to accommodate a wider “wing”. 

Supervisor Johnson to contact Benton County to request the undergrowth be trimmed back to the south 

of Frost Road for better sight lines. 

Rice Contracting expects to wrap up Frost Road within the week (except tar) and move to 85
th

 Street NW 

next week to commence excavating work. 

Blue coat (center line marks) to be done on Frost Road at the end of next week by Township Engineer. 

Meeting adjourned at 10am. 

Site visit lasted from 9am-10am.  

Submitted by Julie Johnson, Watab Township Chair June 26, 2019 


